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The Nunavut Impact Review Board Issues Notice of Suspension of Extended Public Hearing for 
Baffinland Iron Ore Mines Corporation’s Mary River Mine “Phase 2 Development Proposal” 
Project Proposal  
 
CAMBRIDGE BAY, NU – April 15, 2021: Following the direction of the Government of Nunavut’s 
Chief Public Health Officer, the Nunavut Impact Review Board’s (NIRB or Board) Public Hearing in 
respect of the Mary River Mine Phase 2 Development Proposal has been suspended.  
 
Our thoughts are with those who have been affected.  
 
The Board is committed to following public health orders and thanks participants for adhering to 
them during the recent sessions. An update regarding the completion of the assessment will be 
provided when the Board has more information.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
M. Kaviq Kaluraq 
Chairperson of the Nunavut Impact Review Board 
 
For more information, the media may contact: Karen D. Costello, Executive Director  

Nunavut Impact Review Board 
kcostello@nirb.ca  
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